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Comments: The use of bolts and anchors are critical for climbers, Including myself I know just about any climber

will not stop just because you removed anchors. Past prodigious have set up routes in some of the most amazing

and beautiful places in the world. All climbers want is the enjoy what the parks really have yo offer, just driving in

for the day spitting out fossil fuel dose nothing but harm the environment  climbers just want to sleep under the

stars and utilize the natural landscapes these parks offer. Not allowing new blots will not stop these routes from

being sent, the removal of bolts will only increase the death rate for climbers and paint the NP's in a poor light.

Climber's care for the land more than most visitors (or profits) as the park sees them. Removing bolts and

anchors would be in poor taste and destroy a part of history steaming back to the late 1940's. Climbing is an

integral part of NP history and be removing all forms of fixed gear you will lose money and gain an increased

death rate. Please climbing is some peoples only joy in life and I know hundreds of people wish to one day climb

these amazing routes. Please do not ruin the dreams of the generations to come. 


